
2023 2023
as % of as % of

2023 2022 5 yr avg 2022 5 yr avg
On Feed 921,390 883,427 816,161 104% 113%

Placed on Feed During 357,709 367,823 379,111 97% 94%
Fed Cattle Marketed During 176,888 178,937 190,617 99% 93%

Other Disappearances During 3,602 4,217 5,077 85% 71%
On Feed 1,098,609 1,068,096 999,579 103% 110%

Less than 600                 600 - 699                     700 - 799                     
2022 2023 2022 2023 2022 2023 2022 2023 2022 2023 2022 2023

Heifers                                                                                             59,211 64,651 17,840 12,396 9,299 6,660 43,920 20,367 N/A 25,669 130,270 129,743
Steers                                                                                              109,566 120,005 55,451 45,584 14,369 14,004 58,167 19,927 N/A 28,446 237,553 227,966

168,777 184,656 73,291 57,980 23,668 20,664 102,087 40,294 N/A 54,115 367,823 357,709

Source: Canfax
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